
 

Photography and the use of Images 
Willow Nursery School 

 
 
There are several occasions during the school year when photographs of the 
children are taken. 
 

 Once or twice during the school year, a professional photographer visits 
the school to take pictures of the children. About two to three weeks after 
having the photos taken, proofs are sent home with the children and 
parents can decide whether or not to buy them and/or order further 
copies. 

 As part of their ongoing celebration of children’s work, staff often take and 
use photos of the children to enhance the displays.  

 With regard to the school’s website, we do not publish children’s 
photographs.  

 
Within the New Starter form, all parents are asked to indicate whether they grant 
their consent for photographs or videos (of their child) to be used for display in 
school. 
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